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It's hard to believe that OUR HARBOUR will soon 
be celebrating the ten year mark. It all started in 
Saint-Francis of Assisi Church basement with .a 
handful of people who wanted to make a 
difference in the lives of English-speaking persons 
living with mental illness here on the South Shor�. 

Never believe that a few caring people can't change the world. For, 

indeed, that's all who ever have. Margaret Mead 

Come join us on June 16th as together we celebrate Our Harbour's 

past, our present and most importantly, our future. Celebrations will 

be followed by our Annual General Meeting. 

ASSEMBLEE GENERALE ANNUELl:.E 

Lundi le 16 juin 201�/c\ 19h00 

Au Club de Curling Saint-Lambert 
660, av Oak, Saint-Lambert 

La reunion sera precedee par une rei:::ep 
en honneur de notre 1oe anniversaire, 

de 17h00 a 19h00, y compris une periode de questions. 
Pour des renseignements, appelez au 450-671-9160 

OUR HARBOUR 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

ay, June 16th, 2014 at 7:00 pm 

St Lambert Curling Club 
660"OakAvenue, Saint-Lambert 
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otci�f 10th anniversary, 
·" ded from 5:00 - 7:00 pm

pportunity to ask questions. 
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